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To: andrew@crossbarcom panies.com
CC: r.stuckv@kcc.ks.qov

Hard copies have also been mailed to both above parties
SUBJECT: Notice of protest to Cross Bar Energy's injection well permit in Greenwood County
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filed by Daniel Copp, Burlington, KS 66839

Dear Andrew Brensing,

I live in Burlington, KS and I have written to KCC to protest and to request a hearing in the matter of
Permit Number E-27315, the Application for an lnjection Well and the Application to Amend lnjection
Permit by your company, Cross Bar Energy, for the Vigle \/VV6 and Mff-8 wells in SW4 of Section
14, Township 23-South, Range 10 East, Greenwood County.

lnjecting toxic wastewater into the Bartlesville formation is dangerous, may pollute the natural
resources of the state of Kansas including some of the most pristine water in the state - water which
provides for all life living in the vicinity surrounding the proposed well sites and towns such as
Eureka.

ln addition, the US Geological Survey states that injection wells are the cause of the recent and
ongoing earthquakes in Kansas. Those earthquakes continue to cause uncompensated damages to
private and municipal propefi, and they are moving northward in the state, with severalthis month
epi-centered near the Nebraska border.

For those reasons, I have asked KCC to err on the side of caution and deny your permit for injection
authority.

Respectfully
DanielCo

504 S.6th St.

Burlington, KS 66839


